
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal:Angela Reynolds 

 

1st October 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 8 Residential – France 2020 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we are planning to take our Year 8 students to France, at the end of the 
academic year. The visit will allow students to explore the rich architecture and design in the region as well 
as allowing them to gain an understanding of the culture of one of our European neighbours.  
 
As we are hoping that as many students as possible will be able to take part, I am writing to you now with 
the details to allow you to plan ahead: 
 

 Dates Monday 13th  July 2020 – Thursday 17th July 2020. 

 Total cost £435 – all payment will be made through WISEPAY – payment schedule will be available 

at the information session.  

 Deposit of £100 payable by 30th October 2019 to secure your child’s place. 

 Proposed Itinerary:  

o Nausicaa Aquarium 

o French market and Rue tour  

o Battle fields tour 

o Site activities (zip wire, archery, shooting) 

We will be holding an information session for parents on Wednesday 9th October 2019 at 5.00pm in the 
George Weston Theatre and we will endeavour to answer your questions.  Students will have their own 
briefing during the school day.  
 
If you feel you require any financial assistance towards the cost of the residential trip, please contact our 
Finance Officer Cheryl Ritchie at critchie@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 9th October. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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